
2016 - 2017 PTO PRESIDENT DAWN BULLENS (603) 686-6817

Exeter Elementary  
June PTO News 

PTO BOARD POSITIONS OPEN  
FOR 2017-2018 

Get involved! Contact Dawn Bullens at 
dawnbullens@gmail.com for information. 

Vacant positions include: 

BOARD CO-PRESIDENT: “LEADER OF THE 
PACK” & “PARTNER IN CRIME”  
[6-8 hrs./month] 

SECRETARY: “FACT FINDER”  
[3-4 hrs./month] 

HOSPITALITY CHAIRPERSON: “TEAM 
CHEERLEADER”  [~16 hrs/year] 

ROAD RACE CO-DIRECTOR: “FITNESS 
FANATIC”  [2-4 hrs./month]

Congratulations Annabel Jordan & Quinn Dugas, May’s Box Top Champions 
winners! A box top donation was pulled from the collection boxes at both Main 
Street and Lincoln Street Schools and each winner was awarded a $5 gift card to 
Water Street Bookstore!   

Thank you to everyone who submitted box tops this school year: with your help the PTO 
raised over $3,500 from this drive.  Remember to continue to collect box tops this summer!   

Contact Laura Wyskiel at lmwyskiel@gmail.com or 300-6556 with any questions.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO ATTENDED THE PTO’S 19TH ANNUAL “GET FIT IN 
MAY” CHILDREN’S FUN RUN & 5K ROAD RACE! RACE RESULTS ARE AVAILABLE AT 
WWW.GETFITINMAY.COM. 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR VOLUNTEERS WHO GENEROUSLY 
DONATED THEIR TIME AND ENERGY TO HELP PLAN AND EXECUTE THE RACE: BECAUSE 
OF YOU THE DAY WAS A BIG SUCCESS!

“VOLUNTEERS 
DO NOT 

NECESSARILY 
HAVE THE TIME; 
THEY HAVE 

THE HEART.”
 

-ELIZABETH ANDREW

DONATE YOUR 
ALUMINUM CANS 

NOW! 

O u r c a n c a g e i s 
BACK at Tiger Auto 
Works located at 57 
Epping Road. Recycle 
your aluminum cans 
and support your 
PTO.    

T h a n k s t o y o u r 
previous donations 
the PTO has raised 
over $300 from this 
drive so far this year!
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